
On September 26, Xi'an to Shangzhou(via Lantian) Expressway Distributor Forum was held at
West China Cement's Lantian plant. Tian Maoyuan, General Manager in charge of the Company's
sales and more than 20 representatives of distributors attended this meeting.

Topics on cement quality, cement prices, packaging for transportation, after-sales service and
others were discussed, which provided useful guidance.

The Company's management accompanied the distributors and clients touring the plant. The
distributors highly praised the operation and management of the Lantian facilities and indicated
they would extend further cooperation with West China Cement and expand its market share
within the region.


